Dear Harbor Summer Families, 
I hope that everyone is having a great school year! That time of year has rolled around to start thinking about warm weather and summer camp!
Our Summer Camp Registration is now open! Our camp will run from July 8th- August 23rd
We will be going on exciting trips to the Bronx Zoo, Rye Playland, and to a New York Mets baseball game, to name a few! We will have our pool days, and of course our annual carnival.  Please note that all children attending must participate in the trips, no child can stay back at the center.
 All children will participate in “Friday Fun Day”. On Fridays, we will travel as one big Harbor family to Bethpage State Park, Belmont State Park and other great parks. We will be having a BBQ every Friday.  
You can pick whatever days and weeks you need.
Hours for camp are 7am-6pm. Drop off in the morning is no later than 9am and pick up is no earlier than 4pm.  
Please find the attached registration form.  The registration form must be sent back to me to hold your spot. Please make sure to read all the information and rates.
There will be a camp orientation in June. It will be a mandatory orientation; you will get the camp packet.  Dates TBA
We look forward to having another incredibly fun summer program.  
If you have any questions, email me mrussell@harborchildcare.org

